Anited Dtates Denate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

February 5, 2007

The Honorable Stephen L. Johnson
Administrator

Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20460

Dear Administrator Johnson:
We are writing to request that EPA estimate the economic impacts of S.
280, the Climate Stewardship and Innovation Act of 2007. A similar request is

being forwarded to the Energy Information Administration.

We believe EPA’s analysis of S. 280 would prove useful to us and other
members of the Senate as we craft measures to combat global climate change.

We ask that EPA begin this process by meeting with our staff as soon as
possible to discuss the parameters, methods, and duration of the analysis.
Please call David MclIntosh in Senator Lieberman’s office at (202) 224-5016 or
Floyd DesChamps in Senator McCain’s office at (202) 224-5184.

Thank you for your assistance with this analysis.
Sincerely,
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Joseph Lieberman John McCain
UNITED STATES SENATOR UNITED STATES SENATOR




